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Senator Leibham:

This is a redraft of 2005 Senate Bill 239, as amended by Senate Amendment 1.

Should the bill apply to employment information regarding candidates for law
enforcement positions with state agencies other than the Department of Justice, for
example, candidates for the State Patrol, the Capitol Police, or Department of Natural
Resources warden positions?

Robin Ryan
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6927
E−mail:  robin.ryan@legis.wisconsin.gov


